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As a prior resident of Coos Bay, I lived next door to Mingus Pool and routinely swam 

laps. When I visited my mom in Corvallis, I didn't miss a day because I could swim at 

Osborn pool.  Now that I live in Corvallis I realize the importance of a community 

pool. I am very disappointed to find the pool closed!  I would like to help support 

Osborn reconstruction and I hope the state can help fund this much needed 

community pool. 


